| POLJCE

Nga Pirihiimana O Aotearoca

15 October 2013

D&L
Fyi-request-1169-7956b6bd@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear D &L

| refer to your Official Information Act request of 11 October 2013 seeking information
about the number of cases referred to a coroner in the past 5 years and the time take
for those cases to have results.

Police does not hold this information but the information may be held by Ministry of

Justice. | have therefore transferred your request to the Ministry of Justice pursuant
to section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982.

Yours sincerely

A9

Teresa McMahon
Executive and Ministerial Services

Safer Communities Together




